## March DIG meeting, Maureen Hutton

8 members attended our first meeting of the year, lots of photos shown from everyone's summer break.

Margaret Harris gave us a project for next month - get a bowl of water and sink a flower under the water. Put the bowl into the freezer overnight, then photograph the results.

We talked about the coming year, a few ideas were put forward:

- 1. Ask someone to come and critique our pictures
- 2. Outings
- 3. Someone to show how to do a photo story April Frozen flower photo.

Plus we will do a little instruction on naming your photos (if we have time).

May - Outing to Brooklyn Valley - time to be arranged in April. If you have any other ideas please let me know.

Anyone from the membership wanting to join us is more than welcome, just get in touch and I will put you on my email list. Better still just come along: first Friday of every month at 2.30 pm (Unless of course we are going on an outing).